
PUBLIC NOTICE: 249/2025 

  

 

 

BITOU MUNICIPALITY (WC047) 

PARKS AND RECREATION SECTION 

 
REQUEST FOR RESIDENTS TO STOP ILLEGAL DUMPING AT THE 

KWANOKUTHULA CEMETERY AS WELL AS A CALL TO REPORT SUCH 

DISREPECTFUL BEHAVIOUR. 

 
           20 August 2025 

Dear Residents of Kwanokuthula 

It has come to our attention that some households in the vicinity of the old Kwanokuthula cemetery have been 

engaging in disrespectful behavior by dumping waste and littering around or within the burial grounds. This 

behavior compromises the dignity and sanctity of the cemetery, a place meant for honoring our loved ones 

who have passed. 

We urge all community members to: 

1. Respect the Cemetery: Understand the importance of maintaining the dignity and sanctity of the burial 

grounds. 

2. Proper Waste Disposal: Dispose of waste responsibly and use designated waste disposal facilities. 

3. Report Illegal Activities: If you witness any instances of illegal littering or dumping, please report 

them to the relevant authorities immediately. 

Maintaining the dignity of the Kwanokuthula cemetery is a shared responsibility. Let us work together to 

foster a sense of community pride and responsibility. 

For further information regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Vusumzi Thomas, Supervisor, Cemeteries, 

on 0445013216. To report this disreputable behaviour, use the Bitou Customer Care Toll Free Number 

0800212797. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

MR. VICTOR FELTON  

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

BITOU MUNICIPALITY  


